
 

 

 

c o r t e va .c om @ c o r t ev a  

---Internal Use---  

 

 

Dear all,  

we would like to inform you that on April 27, 2021 the name of Pioneer Hi Bred 
SRB d.o.o.  was changed to 

 

We would like to kindly ask, that all documents that you will send us from the 
date April 27, 2021 have a changed company name.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


